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Eං඀ඁඍൾൾඇඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ 
Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ 

 
One does not live on bread 

alone, but on every word that 
comes forth from the mouth of 

God. 
 

Matthew 4:4b 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m.  
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
 

*NOTE: All masses will be held in the Cafeteria until renovations are  
                completed. 
 
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 No Eucharistic Adoration for summer due to Church renovations 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday following the 8:15 am mass  
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00-7:00 pm is temporarily suspended due to Church  
       Renovations  
  Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m. 
  Anytime please call the rectory. 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Michael Murphy 

314.380.4020 
murphym@qasstl.org 

 

Sൾඇංඈඋ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍൾඌ  
Father Ronald Hopmeir 
314.846.8207 ext. 2051 

hopmeirr@qasstl.org 
 

Father Frank D’Amico 
314.380.4021  

damicof@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Timothy Kurt 
Deacon Kurt Loeffler  

Deacon Richard Schellhase 
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna McAndrews 

314.846.8207 
hacketta@qasstl.org 

 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 

Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 
Pam VonderHaar 

314.846.8207 
Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 

 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Monday - August 5  
 Jeremiah 28:1-17/Matthew 14:13-21 
 6:15 a.m. Ferd Bast  (†) 
     8:15 a.m.                    Alan Zeman (†) 
Tuesday - August 6 - The Transfiguration of the Lord (Feast) 
 Daniel 7:9-10, 13-14/Peter 1:16-19/Mark 9:2-10 
 6:15 a.m.                    David Freitag (†) 
     8:15 a.m.                    John Willett (†) 
Wednesday - August 7 
 Jeremiah 31:1-7/Matthew 15:21-28 
  6:15 a.m. Fr. Dennis Zacheis (†) 
      8:15 a.m. Filomena DeVeras and Alfonso Veras (†) 
Thursday - August 8 - Saint Dominic, Priest 
 Jeremiah 31:31-34/Matthew 16:13-23 
  6:15 a.m. Brian Conway (†) 
      8:15 a.m.                   Kathleen Carrill (†)  
Friday - August 9 
 Nahum 2:1, 3; 3:1-3, 6-7/Matthew 16:24-28 
  6:15 a.m.  Fr. Stanley Dominik (†) 
      8:15 a.m. Dorothy Nadolny (†) 
Saturday - August 10 - Saint Lawrence, Deacon and Martyr (Feast) 
 Corinthians 9:6-10/John 12:24-26 
  8:15 a.m. Michael E. Shaughnessy (†)  
  5:00 p.m. Laura Herzberg (†)   
Sunday - August 11 - Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 1 Kings 19:4-8/Ephesians 4:30-5:2/John 6:41-51 
     7:30 a.m.           Evelyn Webelhuth (†) 
 9:00 a.m. Leanna Jenkins (†) 
   10:30 a.m.              For the People 
 12:00 Noon Martin Pozzo (†) 
                            

 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Suspended during Church Renovations 
 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Suspended during Church Renovations 
 

 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ 
Eං඀ඁඍൾൾඇඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ 

 

“Each day the people are to go out and gather their daily portion; thus 
will I test them, to see whether they follow my instructions or not.” 

                       - Exodus 16:4 
  
When the Israelites gathered more than their daily portion of manna, the 
surplus became wormy and rotten. In the same way today, self-reliance, pride 
and ego leads to hoarding and excessive surplus of goods and money. Living a 
stewardship lifestyle helps us discern our “wants” from our “needs.” Living a 
grateful and generous lifestyle reminds us that God will  provide all that we 
need and that we have plenty to share. 
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Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Hൾൺඋඍඌ 

We’re Going Home! 
Good news, we are moving back to our church next weekend. Our first Mass 
back in the church will be Saturday, August 10 at 5pm. The 8:15am Mass on 
Saturday will be the last Mass celebrated in the cafeteria. There is still some  
minor work that needs to be done on the confessionals and doors, but the church 
is basically ready for worship. Since the carpeting has been replaced with vinyl 
tiles, it might take a while to adjust the sound system. Please be patient with the 
process.  
 
This Week: School Begins and We Celebrate a Holy Day 
The move back into the church is just in time for the start of the school year. Classes begin on Wednesday, 
August 14. The very next day, on Thursday, August 15, we celebrate the feast the Assumption of the Blessed 
Virgen Mary into heaven, a holy day of obligation (opportunity). Masses will be celebrated in our newly  
renovated church at 6:15am, 8:15am, 10am (school children) and 7pm.  
 
HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
Thursday August 1st marked the one-year anniversary of your three priests arriving at Queen of All Saints  
Parish. It’s been only a year, but it seems like an eternity! I remember my first morning waking up in the  
rectory, trying to remember where I was, and what were the names of the secretaries and how to get through 
the rectory into the church for Mass. I remember trying to figure out where things like coffee filters and toilet 
paper were kept (without getting the two mixed up). Now, after a year, we feel completely at home, although I 
still don’t know where the coffee filters are kept since I use the Keurig coffee maker that Fr D’Amico brought 
with him. I believe that the traditional gift for first anniversaries is “paper”. Doesn’t seem like much until you 
remember that United States currency is printed on “paper”…….just saying! :) Seriously, I can say on  
behalf of Fr D’Amico, Fr Hopmeir and myself that we are VERY happy to be at Queen of All Saints! Thank 
you for receiving us so warmly and letting us become part of the QAS family!   
 
-fr mike 
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Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sunday - August 4 
    9:45 am  Baptism Preparation - Adult  
           Resource Center 
   12:00 pm  Life Teen Youth Mass - Cafeteria 
    1:00 pm  Intramural Basketball - Gym 
    7:00 pm  Life Teen - Youth Ministry Center 
 
Monday - August 5 
    9:00 am  Rag Ladies (SVDP) - School  
           Basement (Cages) 
    3:30 pm  Volleyball Practices- Gym 
    7:00 pm  Finance Council Meeting - Rectory 
           Basement 
    7:00 pm  Boy Scouts - School Basement 
     
Tuesday - August 6 
    6:00 am  Election Poll - Church Hall 
    3:30 pm  Volleyball Practices - Gym 
    7:00  pm  Adult Faith Bible Study - Cafeteria 
    7:00 pm  SVDP Holy Couponers  - School  
           Basement 
    7:00 pm  Tapped and Uncorked Meeting -  
           Adult Resource Center  
     
Wednesday - August 7 
    3:30 pm  Volleyball Practices - Gym 
    6:00 pm  Home and School Meeting -     
           Church Hall 
 
Thursday - August 8 
    3:30 pm  Volleyball Practices - Gym 
    7:00 pm  School Faculty Meeting - Church 
           Hall  
    7:15 pm  Two + - Youth Room 
    7:30 pm  Celebration Singers Practice -    
           Cafeteria 
 
Friday - August 9 
    3:30 pm  Volleyball Practices- Gym 
 
Saturday - August 10 
    6:30 am  Men of St. Joseph - Church Hall 
    8:00 am  Volleyball - Gym 

Sංർ඄ Lංඌඍ Cඁൺඇ඀ൾඌ 
 

Please contact the parish office and let us know if 
you would like to be on the short term sick list  
(6 weeks) or the long term sick list (6 months). 

Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ 
 

Lඈඇ඀ Tൾඋආ Sංർ඄ Lංඌඍ (6 ආඈඇඍඁඌ) 

Loretta Borchetta 
Patti Cruthis 
Andrea Dupuis 
Danielle Flores 
Maureen Hecht 
Amanda Jacobs 
Bill Kerbler 

Diane Jones 
Jason Loring 
Diane Romano 
Christopher Sevcik 
Margie Sneed 
Bob Zaitz 
 

Bൺඉඍංඌආൺඅ Pඋൾඉൺඋൺඍංඈඇ    
      

The next baptism preparation class will be held 
today, August 4, 2024.  This program is for all 
parents who are seeking baptism for their children.  
If you have attended a preparation program either 
here or at another parish, you do not need to attend 
again.  Classes are held the first Sunday of the month 
in the ARC Room after the 9am Mass.  Please call 
the parish office for registration information at  
314-846-8207. 

Hൾൺඅඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ 
 

One of the missions of the Health Ministry Team is 
providing meals on short term basis for families  
facing a health care issue. More volunteers are  
needed to assist with this mission just a few times a 
year. If you are able and would like to assist the 
team, please contact Carol Susanka at  
314-606-8112. 

W.I.N.G.S. Eඏൾඇඍඌ 
 

October 7 - Lunch event still to be planned 
December 5 - Christmas Party at 11:30 at Andres 
 

More details will be included in future bulletins. 

Lංൿൾ Aൿඍൾඋ Lඈඌඌ 
 

    Together we can find hope through helping each 
other! Please come join other widows/widowers 
from QAS, next Sunday, August 11th. Meetings 
are the second Sunday of every month at 1pm in the 
Adult Resource Center.  For more information please  
contact Carol Susanka at 314-606-8112. 
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To all extraordinary ministers and  
those wishing to become an  
extraordinary minister, please note a  
very important meeting/training  
session is scheduled for Saturday  
August 17 at 9:00 am in the Church Hall.  
 

It has been several years since we have had a 
general meeting and there have been a number of 
things that have and will change. We are planning 
to re-introduce Holy Communion under both 
species. This is an extremely important meeting so 
if you wish to remain an extraordinary minister, 
please mark your calendars for this important date.  

ACA Pඋඈ඀උൾඌඌ Rൾඉඈඋඍ  
ൿඈඋ Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 

Aඌ ඈൿ 7/29/2024 
 

2024 Published Goal              $184,475.00 
Total to Date                   $170,441.00 
 
Cards Returned:                 397 of 1,829 
Cards Returned Percentage:       21.71% 
 
This is just a quick look at our progress. We still 
have more to go, but we can still reach our goal! 
There is still time to fill out your pledge cards. You 
can also give through the following methods: 
 
1. Visit aca.archstl.org 
 

2. Text-to-Give by texting 
      ACA to 243725 
 

3. Scan the QR code  
 

4.   Call the ACA office at  
    314-792-7680 
 
 
Thank you to those who have already filled out and 
returned your ACA pledge cards. If you have any 
questions, please contact Pam VonderHaar in the 
rectory at 314-846-8207. 
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 Offertory 
 

7/28/24 

WeShare 
 

7/17/24 - 
7/23/24 

Offertory $   10,594.00 $    5,859.64 

Loose $        535.00  

Capital Improvement $          40.00  

Tuition Assistance $          70.00 $          25.00 

Saint Vincent de Paul $        585.00 $          90.00 

Assumption $        115.00  

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Aඎ඀ඎඌඍ 10 - 11 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00  p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Hopmeir 
 

Nancy Grogan 
Rita Holt 

Mike Serati 
Bev Brynda 
Bill Brynda 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Hopmeir Barb Mantia 
Jack Horas 

Ed Barron  
Debbie Barron 
JoAnn Thee 

9:00 a.m. Fr. D’Amico Lisa Messmer 
Gayle Millburg 

Jean Ryan 
Rich Mantia 
Steve  Kohne 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Murphy Andy Pollman 
Bob Kremer 

Jennifer Beidle 
Jo Ann Cassidy 
Betsie Nappier 
Jackie Zeller 

12:00 p.m. Fr. D/Amico Christine 
Redford 

Linda Bohn 
Ann Willis 
Patti Rafferty 

If you are a volunteer of ANY kind or an employee 
(church, school, sports, etc.) at Queen of All Saints 
and are not yet registered in the new system for 
Protecting God’s Children, please do so ASAP. 

1) It is mandatory. 
2) It is free to you. 
3) QAS will pay for your background check. 
 

The new system is called Prevent and Protect STL. 
To register, please go to 
www.preventandprotectstl.org 
Enter the passcode stlprotect when prompted. 
Please complete ALL of the modules to be 
Approved. If you have any questions or need Step 
by Step instructions, please call Pam 
VonderHaar in the Rectory at 314-846-8207. 

PREVENT AND PROTECT STL 

 

 

Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ Fඈඋ Yඈඎඋ  
Cඈඇඍංඇඎൾൽ Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ Sൺඅൺൽ Dඈඇൺඍංඈඇඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ  

Fඈඋ Sඍ. Pൺඍඋංർ඄ Cൾඇඍൾඋ 
 

Queen of All Saints collects bagged salads and 
bottles of dressing on the first Wednesday of each 
month. Please place your donations in the coolers on 
the front porch of 129 Staehle Ct. before 9:30 a.m. 
on the first Wednesday of each month. The need is 
always great as a meal for 250 homeless people is 
served every day.  
For more information about this donation please 

call Sheila Treptow at 314-566-1530.  
For more information about St. Patrick’s Center 

meal program contact Katie Joseph at 
kjoseph@stpatrickcenter.org or 314-802-1976. 
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St. Vincent de Paul Coat Drive 
 

SVDP will be having its annual 
coat drive the weekends of  
August 10/11 and August 17/18 
after all the masses. 
 

Please donate your gently used coats and 
jackets. There will be a truck parked in front of 
church after all masses these two weekends. 
We appreciate your help in assisting us to 
serve the poor. 

Yarn for Restorative Justice  
Potosi Correctional Center 

During the church remodeling, the box for  
donations will be available in the school foyer 
before masses. Donations may also be dropped 
off at the church rectory during normal office 
hours. Thank you for your contributions. 

 

Eඑඉൾർඍൺඇඍ Mඈඍඁൾඋ’ඌ Bඅൾඌඌංඇ඀ 
 

Next Sunday, August 11, is the “second Sunday of 
the month” and therefore is the expectant mother’s 
blessing. This special blessing will take place 
following the 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Masses.   
As a parish, we continue to pray for the unborn 
babies who will soon join our congregation.  Let us 
pray for good health and safe deliveries. 
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This fall, beginning in September, classes will begin 
for those people who are interested in joining the 
Catholic Church. If YOU are interested in joining 
our church OR if you know someone who may be 
interested, please call the parish office at  
314-846-8207. Your information will then be 
passed to the RCIA team. We ask that all people of 
the  
parish pray that more people join the Church. We 
also ask that the many organizations in our parish 
pray that more people enroll in RCIA this year. 
Here is an example prayer: 
 
Heavenly Father, please grant that more souls enter 
your fold in the Catholic Church and experience the 
joy and comfort of receiving your Son Jesus in the 
Eucharist. 
 

Thank you so much. 

Mංඌඌංඈඇൺඋඒ Dංඌർංඉඅൾඌඁංඉ - Tඁൾ Bඋൾൺൽ ඈൿ Lංൿൾ 
 

Jesus said to them, “I am the bread of life; whoever 
comes to me will never hunger, and whoever  
believes in me will never thirst.” We have heard this 
so many times before that many of us don’t give it a 
second thought. But, imagine if you heard this for the 
first time, what would your reaction be? For some, 
there is immediate disbelief, it isn’t logical and they 
can’t get beyond their own limited human thinking. 
For others, they have known Jesus and are one of his 
disciples, yet they can’t comprehend what Jesus is 
offering. For some, they can comprehend what He is 
offering, but are not willing to undergo the  
transformation needed to be fully committed. And 
for some, their faith was so strong that they were 
willing to die for it. Starting today, stop taking the 
Eucharist for granted. Recognize the tremendous gift 
that we are given - we become tabernacles of the 
Lord every time we participate in Holy Communion. 
Share the joy of your friendship with the Holy  
Trinity with others and encourage them to invite the 
Lord into their hearts and bodies. 

Wඁංඍൾ Hඈඎඌൾ Rൾඍඋൾൺඍ Hൾඅඉ Nൾൾൽൾൽ 
 

The White House Retreat is hiring part-time  
housekeeping staff. For more details please contact 
alexi@whretreat.org. 
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ACTIVITIES  

ASSOCIATION 
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SENIOR SEND-OFF TONIGHT 
Sunday, August 4th, 7:15-8:45pm in the youth room 
We will be saying goodbye to our seniors tonight as they prepare to head off to college. Write them 
a letter, wear your Sunday best, and come out to honor them and thank them for their leadership 
these past few years! 
 
 
TWO+ THIS THURSDAY 
Thursday, August 8th, 7:15-8:45pm in the youth room 
Each Thursday we meet with the intention of growing closer to friends and growing closer to our 
Lord next to our friends. We spend time in prayer as well as time hanging out with pals and growing 
in community. See you then! 

Please pray for our four seniors as they say goodbye to youth ministry and head off into the mission field! We are so 
grateful for the ways they have walked with us in friendship and prayer, and we cannot wait to see how the Lord 

works through them in the years to come! 
 

Pictured above from left to right: John, Megan, Curtice, and Ethan. 
 

Interested in coming to youth group, but not sure what to expect? Check out our Instagram: @qas__ym ! 



 

 

Eං඀ඁඍൾൾඇඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ                                                  Aඎ඀ඎඌඍ 4, 2024  
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

Tesey Roman, REALTOR®

Tesey@MerryRealEstate.com
314-660-3795

AMERICAN CONSULTING ENGINEERS
• Structural Evaluations/Designs
• House designs/Blueprints (2D&3D)
• MEP Engineering

Call Now: 314 899 0599 
8615 Gravois Rd. St Louis, MO 63123
ace-inc-us     info@ace-inc.us

Residential-Commercial-Industrial

Residential - Commercial
Industrial

IN BUSINESS SINCE 1976
Jerry Reinhold

Parishioner
314-631-1158

FREE ESTIMATES
24-Hour Emergency Service
Licensed, Bonded, & Insured
www.reinholdelectric.com

Bartolino’s Family Restaurants
Make our family tradition a part of yours.

   Lindbergh  - 314-487-4545              Southwest Ave. - 314-645-2088               Hampton at Wilson - 314-644-2266

bartolinosrestaurants.com

Family 
Orthodontic Care

STEPHEN G. NIKODEM, D.D.S.M.S.
4116 Von Talge, Suite A, ST. LOUIS, MO

314-894-1311� FAX 894-0710

Arnold Animal Hospital
Hwy 141 and Astra Way 

11 Municipal Drive

636-296-7060

(314) 481-7333 | Since 1927

Steve Korn,
Owner

939 Lemay Ferry Rd. | St. Louis, MO 63125
Dowling.Autobody@yahoo.com

314-638-0090

MON, TUE, THUR, FRI:
9AM - 5PM

WED: 9AM - 6PM
SAT: 10AM - 4PM

5429 Telegraph • 894-1319
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Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 

• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
30+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

“Your Friendly Neighborhood  

Pet Supply Store”

Queen of All Saints Parishioner | 5531 Oakville Shopping Ctr. | 314-939-1560

Serving your area 
for 45 years.

314-846-7663            FREE ESTIMATES

6961 Telegraph Rd.
St. Louis, MO

314-846-4021

Timothy Buback, Advisor
Email: timothy.buback@kofc.org
O: 636-400-7544 | M: 636-675-4744
5055 Highway N, Suite 215, Cottleville, MO 63304
info.kofcassetadvisors.org/Meet-Tim-Buback.html

NORTH STAR AUTOMOTIVE
 314-609-0237  NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.BUSINESS.SITE   J   NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.UENIWEB.COMCertified by The National 

Institute for Automotive 
Excellence

Get an estimate at the dealer,
and we will do it for half the price.

Will install your parts.  Available Weekends

Bob Tomek, Owner & Parishioner

Our Care, Your Schedule
Customized Care

Ongoing Monitoring

Bonded & Insured
Call for Your FREE

In-Home Assessment

(314) 842-5589
Serving Southern St. Louis and

Northeast Jefferson Counties, MO

www.VisitingAngels.com/StLSouth/home

Commercial & Residential 
(314) 487-4564

Conner Roofing is a  
family-owned  business 
that has been serving  
St. Louis City and  
Counties, as well as the 
Metro East, since 1993.

Specializing in 
Roofing,  Siding
 and Gutters

$20 OFF
Tree Pruning / Removal / Fertilization

314-227-7545 | davey.com

Newhouse 
Construction LLC

Josh Newhouse
314-440-2482

PARISHIONERPARISHIONER

Thinking About Making A Move?
Call Me...

I Can Guide You Home!
Jo Ellen Hatfield

314-566-6373 •  jhatfield@CBPHomes.com
Each office is independently owned and operated.
If your property is currently listed with a broker, 
this is not a solicitation.

LEMAY PLUMBING, INCLEMAY PLUMBING, INC
Repairs • RemodelingRepairs • Remodeling

945 Lemay Ferry Rd.945 Lemay Ferry Rd.
544-1066544-1066        License# 7563        License# 7563

www.lemayplumbing.comwww.lemayplumbing.com

GROELLER
PAINTING
Interior - Exterior 

Free Estimates - Insured
314-971-1270


